
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir-54                                           Date : 28/1/2025 
 

Selection of Third Language for Class VI (Academic Session 2025-26)) 

Dear Parents/ Guardians of Class V Students (Session 2024-25) 

Namaste! 

I hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. As we prepare for the upcoming 
academic year (2025-26), we are delighted to present an opportunity for your child to select a 
third language for Class VI. 
 
Please note the following important points regarding the selection process: 
 

 To be eligible to opt for any of the three foreign languages (French, German, or 
Spanish), your child must secure a minimum of 75% in English in the ongoing 
academic year (2024- 25). 
If this criterion is not met, Sanskrit will be assigned as the third language by 
default. 

 

 Once a third language has been selected or assigned, no changes will be permitted until 
the end of Class VIII. 

 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please feel free to contact the 
class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 

 

Warm regards  

 

Bhavna Anand 

Principal (Officiating) 

Deepening    Roots  Broadening   Vision 


